

South Harringay School
Pemberton Road
London
N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Tuesday, 23rd February 2021

Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope you and your family are well and had an enjoyable half term break.

We are really excited about the Government's announcement yesterday, which confirmed all schools will be reopening on the 8<sup>th</sup> March. I hope you are all feeling positive about this return to school for all of our children.

We realise for some of you there may be mixed feelings and some concerns about the Covid situation. I can assure you that we will continue to take all necessary safety precautions to prevent the spread of Covid.

Over the next week, I will write you further letters which remind you of some of the continued changes to school life in accordance with the Government's guidance. These will be very similar to the way we were all working together before Christmas.

We will be reopening our breakfast clubs and The Green on March 8<sup>th</sup>, for families already registered for these services.

I will write to you soon about how other aspects of school life, such as sports clubs and swimming, will operate.

In the meantime, Google Classrooms will continue right up until 5<sup>th</sup> March and will be ready to spring into action in the case of any bubble closures.

We look forward to seeing you all soon.

Kind regards,

Yours Sincerely,



Ian Scotchbrook Headteacher